
3. JR Shizuoka Station South Exit Area to be Renewed! 
 

The City of Shizuoka will be renewing the JR Shizuoka Station South Exit area, turning it into an 

attractive space befitting a Designated City. We have drawn up a draft proposal for the JR Shizuoka 

Station South Exit Area Basic Renewal Plan, and we need your opinions! 

 

Open House 

We will be explaining the renewal plan using panels, models, and 3D exhibits, as well as asking for 

opinions. 

When: Fri 9 Aug, 12:00-20:00 

Sat 10 Aug, 11:00-19:00 

Where: JR Shizuoka Station Concourse 

*See the city website for dialogue leading up to the Basic Plan. 

www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/s4751/s012541.html 

 

Submission of Public Comments 

When: Scheduled for Autumn 2024 

How to submit: Various methods, including via the city website 

*Plan proposals and comment forms will be made available at the Scenic Development Division, 

the City Information Corner at each Ward Office, the city website, etc. 

www.city.shizuoka.lg.jp/s4751/s012553.html 

 

Inquiries: Scenic Development Division (7th floor, City Hall Shizuoka Office) �����054-221-1413 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Translated by:  

International and Intercultural Affairs Division 

 City of Shizuoka 


